
 

 

 

 

 

 

Letter
In terms of Section 36(3) of the National Heritage Resources Act (Act 25 of 1999)

Attention: Mr Frans Roodt
R & R Cultural Resource Consultants
P.O. Box 1600
Polokwane
0700

Proposed relocation of a burial that was exposed by the construction of a new road to the farm
Richmond at Dwars Rivier on the erf 372 KT, Dwars Rivier in the Greater Sekhukhune District, Limpopo
Province.

Dear Mr. Loot van Dyk,

Thank you for the letter regarding the change in the location of the reburial site for human remains uncovered
at Site ID DR-001, also known as Site ID Richmond Road - Dwars Rivier, on farm Dwars River 372, near the
Two Rivers Platinum Mine, Limpopo Province. The human remains uncovered at the site underwent C14
analysis (Permit #3448) and it was concluded that the two males remains were dated to 1156-1270AD and
1179-1272AD respectively. DNA analysis showed no relation to the initial claimants.

The request to rebury the remains at the Anglo American Platinum (AAP) Mototolo Der Brochen cemetery
situated on the Farm Mareersburg 8JT, Greater Tubatse Local Municipality, Limpopo Province is granted. The
permit will contain additional conditions regarding the reburial that must be adhered to.

Should you have any further queries, please contact the designated official using the case number quoted
above in the case header.

Yours faithfully
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________________________________________ 
Natasha Higgitt
Manager: Development Applications Unit
South African Heritage Resources Agency

ADMIN:
Direct URL to case: https://sahris.sahra.org.za/node/151201

Terms & Conditions:

1. This approval does not exonerate the applicant from obtaining local authority approval or any other necessary approval for
proposed work.

2. If any heritage resources, including graves or human remains, are encountered they must be reported to SAHRA immediately.
3. SAHRA reserves the right to request additional information as required.
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